
 

 

 

 

Request for agenda items – Public Health and Social 

Development Bargaining Council: (PHSDSBC) Chamber 

Meeting -Limpopo   
 

The PSA as part of the PHSDSBC Chamber in Limpopo will attend a special chamber meeting on 23 May 

2023. The special meeting will deal with two agenda items, which are the implementation of a 24-hour 

service and the irrational transfer of members without consultation. Whereas the next ordinary chamber 

meeting will be held in June 2023. It is required that parties submit an agenda item for discussion to the 

secretary at least ten working days prior to the meeting.  

 

In terms of the PSA’s standard, at least two agenda items must be submitted per meeting on the agenda 

of the bargaining chamber where the PSA is represented. Members will recall that in terms of the PSA 

Statute, branches and members must identify matters of mutual interest for negotiating purposes in the 

PHSDSBC forum. One of the PSA’s objectives is to promote and protect the rights and interests of 

members by representing them in all negotiations with their employers and therefore members are 

encouraged to submit such agenda items. 

 

Members affected by the 24-hour service and those transferred without consultation are requested to 

forward challenges for discussion during the special chamber meeting. Members in both departments of 

Health and Social Development are requested to submit agenda items on or before 22 May 2023. The 

challenges and new agenda items can be forwarded to kate.mamabolo@psa.co.za. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Paulina Moloto at 0828808957 or Lawrence Muvhango 

at 082 880 8995 or alternatively call the PSA Provincial office at (015) 295 0500. 

  

Members will be informed of developments. 
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